RIP Hugh Hefner: 5 Best
Playboy Playmate Celebrity
Relationships

By
Katie Gray
It’s the end of an era. American icon, publishing pioneer,
activist and the ultimate Playboy – sadly passed away
recently, at age 91. RIP Hugh Hefner! Since being founded in
1953, Playboy has been a notable American men’s magazine that
specializes in lifestyle and entertainment. Of course it is
most notable for featuring beautiful women. What would a
Playboy be without beautiful women? The gorgeous women
featured on the cover and in the magazine, are known as
Playmates and Centerfolds. Playboy enterprises is a huge

company, with many different divisions. They have accessories
and clothing to Playboy TV. From 2005 until 2010, Hugh Hefner
and his girlfriends, starred in the E! reality series The
Girls Next Door. It starred Hugh Hefner, and the celebrity
couple – his three girlfriends: Holly Madison, Bridget
Marquardt and Kendra Wilkinson. Who could forget the theme
song “Come on-a My House” and the funny adventures that played
out on the screen? Hugh Hefner has notoriety for always being
surrounded by beautiful women, and dating several of them at
once. Hefner was married a couple of times, and is the father
of four children. His celebrity relationships were always
highly publicized. They often all lived with him at the famous
Playboy Mansion. It doesn’t feel real that Hef is gone, but
his memory and Playboy – will live on!

Cupid has compiled
Playboy
Playmate
Relationships:

the 5 Best
Celebrity

1. Holly, Bridget & Kendra: Come on-a My House! Perhaps Hugh
Hefner’s most famous celebrity relationship, was with Holly
Madison, Bridget Marquardt, and Kendra Wilkinson. The three
lovely ladies, alongside Hefner, starred on the hit reality
series “The Girls Next Door” on E! The show revolved around
the lives of Hef and the girls. The three girls, also shot the
front and back cover, of Playboy magazine. They also had
photoshoots that were featured inside the pages of Playboy.
The show was a success, and the audience loved being able to
see the personality behind the four stars. All of them have
gone on to have successful careers, endeavors and families.
These American beauties, really were the classic girls next
door.
2. Barbi Benton: Barbi Doll. From 1969-1976, Barbi Benton was
in a celebrity relationship with Hugh Hefner. She is credited

with finding and discovering the famous Playboy Mansion, that
became a landmark. Barbi Benton was a model and actress. She
appeared on the cover of Playboy four times! When Hefner first
asked her out on a date, she replied, “I don’t know, I’ve
never dated someone over 24 before.” To which he replied,
“That’s alright, neither have I.” The two dated for years,
lived together, and always remained friends. She is happily
married, and is a mother.
Related Link: Celebrity Couples: Cutest Country Music Pairs
3. Kimberley Conrad: Actress and model, Kimberley Conrad, was
married to Hugh Hefner. The pretty pair, had two children
together – two boys. Conrad was ‘Playmate of the Month’ in
1988 and in 1989 she won the prized title of ‘Playmate of the
Year.’ They married in 1989 and divorced in 2010, when their
youngest son turned 18. After 9 years of marriage, they
separated and she lived in the house right next door. They all
remained a family unit!
4. Brande Roderick: Baywatch Babe! Model and actress, Brande
Roderick, is known for her appearances in Playboy and
Baywatch. From 1999-2000 she was in a celebrity relationship
with Hugh Hefner. In 2000 she was ‘Playmate of the Month’ and
then became the ultimate ‘Playmate of the Year’ in 2001. This
American beauty has a lot of film and television credits to
her name: Starsky & Hutch, The Nanny Diaries, Joey, The
Parkers, Beverly Hills 90210, and many more. She is now
married, a mother, and is still working in the industry.
Related Link: 6 Best Rock & Roll Celebrity Couples
5. Crystal Hefner: Crystal Hefner, a model and DJ, was Hugh
Hefner’s wife – and his last celebrity relationship. The pair
married on December 31st, 2012, and tied the knot at the
Playboy Mansion. Crystal Hefner was previously the Playboy
‘Playmate of the Month’ for December 2009. The pair remained
married until his death, she is now the widow of Hugh Hefner.

Who are your favorite Playboy Playmates that Hugh Hefner was
in a celebrity relationship with? Comment below!

Celebrity Couples:
Country Music Pairs

Cutest

By
Katie Gray
In the
popular
charts.
because
usually

name of country music! Country is one of the most
genres of music. For decades, it has been ruling the
One of the reasons that country music is so popular is
it is very relatable to everybody. Country songs are
about family, friends, God, and of course – love.

Whether it’s an upbeat country pop song about hanging out and
having a cold beer after working hard, or a love ballad about
a breakup – the country music genre has it covered. Country
music celebrity couples tend to have long lasting marriages
and relationships, and they typically have families – where
they are very hands on and involved with family life. It’s
incredibly refreshing, especially in this day and age. (Their
celebrity weddings are always beautiful!) These celebrity
relationships are here to stay. Johnny Cash and June Carter
were the King and Queen of country music and married life. Now
there are more country music couples following in their
footsteps, and we couldn’t be happier for these healthy and
loving relationships!

Cupid has compiled the 5 cutest
country music celebrity couples:
1. Faith Hill & Tim McGraw: This kiss! Two of country music’s
biggest stars, Faith Hill and Tim McGraw, have been together
for 20 years! They are happily married and proud parents, to
three daughters. They have each stated that they respect one
another, and value their marriage as the most important thing.
They have never spent more than three consecutive days apart
from one another. Just like Taylor Swift sings in one of her
earliest hits ‘Tim McGraw’ – “When you think Tim McGraw, I
hope you think of me.” When this beautiful couple performs
duets together, swoon!
2. Martina McBride & John McBride: This country couple keeps
it all in the music business! Country singer-songwriter,
Martina McBride, married sound engineer – John Mcbride back in
1988. They have been together for 28 years! The couple has
three daughters together. After becoming a mother, she made it
clear she wanted to be present in her children’s lives – so
cut back on touring. The two make sure to put family first!

3. Hillary Scott & Chris Tyrrell: Lady Antebellum! The lead
singer of the popular music group, Lady Antebellum, is
beautiful (inside & out) singer – Hillary Scott. She is
married to Chris Tyrrell, who is now a drummer for her band!
Talk about mixing business with pleasure and making it work!
This country duo has been together for five years!
Related Link: 6 Best Rock & Roll Celebrity Couples
4. Keith Urban & Nicole Kidman: Country superstar, Keith
Urban, is known for his incredible music, powerful stage
presence, and for being super down to earth. It is widely
reported that he is as humble as they come! For ten years he
has been with award winning actress – Nicole Kidman. This
pretty pair is for sure a power couple! They have two young
daughters together – Sunday and Faith.
Related Link: Best Lana Del Rey Lyrics Inspired By Celebrity
Relationships
5. Garth Brooks & Trisha Yearwood: This country couple – is
country music royalty. Garth Brooks and Trisha Yearwood, are
each successful country music artists. They have been together
for 11 years! He proposed to her in front of 7,000 fans and
the duo wed in 2005. They live a happy, humble, pretty
private, life in Oklahoma. They celebrate their wedding
anniversary every year with family, and make family their top
priority. Cheers to the King and Queen of Country Music!
Who are your favorite country music celebrity couples? Share
below!

Celebrity
News:
7
Best
Celebrity Pop Music Moments

By
Katie Gray
Pop music is one of the most popular music genres for a
reason! For decades, amazing pop music has been created and
crafted. People love jammin’ out to pop, and watching pop
stars perform in bold outfit choices. Since the 80’s, Madonna
has been the Queen of Pop. From then on, there have been many
pop stars and pop princesses introduced to the world. Whether
it’s an award show performance or a music video, there have
been some iconic pop moments among fellow pop stars in
celebrity news, and pop stars in celebrity relationships.

Cupid has compiled the seven best
pop moments in celebrity news:
1. Madonna & Britney Spears: The Queen of Pop is Madonna and
the Princess of Pop is Britney Spears. The most iconic pop
moment in history, is hands down the famous 2003 VMA
performance where Madonna, Britney Spears and Christina
Aguilera performed and shared a kiss. Madonna was dressed as a
groom and Britney was dressed as a bride. To this day, it
continues to generate buzz! It will go down in history, as the
most iconic moment in pop music. Just like Nicki Minaj sums up
in her song with Madonna, she raps, “There’s only one queen,
and that’s Madonna.”
2. Taylor Swift’s ‘Look What You Made Me Do’: The official
music video to ‘Look What You Made Me Do’ by pop superstar,
Taylor Swift, premiered on August 27th at the 2017 MTV Video
Music Awards. It broke the record for being the most watched
music video within 24 hours of its release, by getting 43.2
million views on YouTube. It garnered over 3 million views per
hour. The song and video, is influenced by a lot of Swift’s
past celebrity relationships. This includes her celebrity
relationship with Calvin Harris, Tom Hiddleston, and the feuds
with Kanye West and Katy Perry. The music video even features
an elaborate scene where Swift is seen in a bathtub full of
jewels â€“ that were all real. That’s right, the authentic
diamonds, were loaned by celebrity jeweler Neil Lane and was
worth over $10 million. As of now, in September, the video has
over 200 million views already!
Related Link: Best Lana Del Rey Lyrics Inspired By Celebrity
Relationships
3. Ariana Grande & Big Sean: Ariana Grande is running pop
music right now! The pop star, was in a much publicized
relationship with music artist, Big Sean. The celebrity couple

was adorable on the red carpet at the Grammys, and it was well
noted. Grande performed that night, and had several
nominations herself. This duo even wore matching outfits when
they performed together at KIIS FM’s Jingle Ball in 2014. They
also were cute together at ‘A Very Grammy Christmas’
backstage. Although the couple split, they shared great
performances together and have had subsequent music inspired
by their celebrity relationship.
4. Jennifer Lopez & Iggy Azalea: Don’t be fooled by the rocks
that she got, she’s still Jenny from the Block! Pop icon,
Jennifer Lopez AKA JLO, always brings the fire! Her duet with
rapper Iggy Azalea, to their song ‘Booty’ was the highlight of
the 2014 American Music Awards. Their music video to their hit
song is also sizzling! It’s one of the best collaborations in
pop music. The catchy song, features a nice beat, and is great
to dance around to! “Work!”
5. Rihanna & Drake: The friendship and relationship, between
artists Drake and Rihanna, has been a constant topic on/off
throughout the years. Drake and Rihanna are both icons. Drake
bough Rihanna a billboard in Los Angeles to congratulate her
on receiving the Michael Jackson Video Vanguard Award at the
MTV Video Music Awards. He presented her with the moonman
award. During his speech, he was loving, and proclaimed he’s,
“been in love with her” since he was 22 years old. He
proclaimed, “She’s one of my best friends in the world.”
Whether they’re friends or more, they make us swoon!
Related Link: 6 Best Rock & Roll Celebrity Couples
6. Beyoncé’s Lemonade: Queen Bee – Queen Bey! Beyoncé released
her sixth studio album, titled Lemonade, and it took the world
by storm. The witty lyrics quickly circulated, and the film
that went along with it made a big impact. Beyoncé is married
to rapper, Jay-Z, and the pretty pair are also proud parents!
Much of the album is about the celebrity couple, and it was
widely interpreted that Lemonade was about infidelity. There

were some empowering parts of the album, such as the songs
“Hold Up” and “Sorry” and “Sandcastles.” There were
inspirational parts, such as the fact that winners “don’t quit
on themselves.” When life gives you lemons, make lemonade!
7. Lady Gaga & Album Joanne: Lady Gaga is a top pop icon.
She’s won a Golden Globe, performed at the Academy Awards and
was nominated for an Oscar herself, and continuously sells out
stadium tours. She even gave an amazing super bowl half time
show performance! She released her album, Joanne, which is
named after her aunt who died at a young age from lupus. The
album also revolves around the triumphs and trials of love.
Much of the inspiration for the album, is derived from her
relationship, engagement and break-up with Taylor Kinney.
After dating for five years, they broke off their celebrity
engagement. Lady Gaga said, “When you listen to the album,
it’s clear the influence that all the men in my life have made
on this record. She added, “I always wanted to be a good girl.
And Joanne was such a good girl.”
What are your favorite celebrity pop music moments? Comment
below!

6 Best Rock & Roll Celebrity
Couples

By
Katie Gray
Rock & roll! The music industry brings a lot of joy to
people’s lives. In particular, the genre and subgenres of rock
& roll have had a huge impact on the world. It’s nice to
listen to a song and connect to it on a deeper level. It’s
comforting when you can relate to music, and it’s soothing
when you need an escape from reality. Music changes people for
the better. With rock & roll, there comes fashion, partying,
fun world tours, wild lifestyles, groupies, and there are, of
course, rock & roll celebrity relationships that become
iconic. Celebrity couples that are rock stars live ravishing
lives. Everybody wants to rock & roll all night and party
every day!

Cupid has compiled the 6 Best Rock
& Roll Celebrity Couples:
1. Mick Jagger & Bianca Jagger: Like A Rolling Stone! Rock &
Roll legend, Mick Jagger, is famous for many things – most

notably being the lead singer of The Rolling Stones. From
1971-1978 he was married to Bianca de Macias, an actress and
human rights advocate. She was his first wife and they remain
one of the most popular couples of all time. Together they
have one child, a daughter, Jade. They are well known for
their iconic fashion, jet-setter and party-goer lifestyle.
(Long live the glorious and glamorous days of Studio 54!)
There is nothing not to love about Mick Jagger and Bianca
Jagger as individuals, and the way they roll like a Rolling
Stone!
2. Tommy Lee & Pamela Anderson: Heavy metal Heaven! Mötley
Crüe drummer, Tommy Lee, was married to Pamela Anderson,
Baywatch Babe and Playboy Playmate. Mötley Crüe was formed in
LA in 1981 and saw success throughout the 80’s, and they’ve
sold over 100 million records worldwide. Tommy Lee also
founded rap-metal band Methods of Mayhem and his solo musical
projects have also taken off. Their whirlwind romance makes
this pretty pair one of the most iconic relationships in heavy
metal. They married on a beach, just four days after they met,
in 1995. They have two sons together: Brandon and Dylan. They
divorced in 1998, and then reunited and split again in 2001.
They reunited again in 2008 before splitting, and later on
again rekindled the romance. This hot couple has been through
it all together: they appeared on the cover of Rolling Stone
magazine, had their intimate vacation home video stolen from
their home causing a media frenzy, and parenting their
children together. They are the epitome of Rock & Roll
romance.
3. Kurt Cobain & Courtney Love: Come As You Are! Kurt Cobain
is one of the most influential individuals in the music
industry. He is famous for being the lead singer and
songwriter of the popular band, Nirvana. The group coined the
‘alternative rock’ genre of music, and made it mainstream.
Kurt Cobain married singer, Courtney Love, and both were big
into the punk and grunge music scene. Love was the frontwoman

of alternative rock band, Hole. Their relationship smelled
like teen spirit and looked like true love. Kurt Cobain and
Courtney Love married and had one child together, daughter
Frances Bean Cobain. This couple is the embodiment of the
grunge and punk, rock and roll, music community. Sadly, Kurt
Cobain died at age 27. His death was ruled as a suicide, with
Cobain having left behind a suicide note. His death has sealed
his status as one of the biggest legends in music and has
sparked a lot of conversation. With his tragic passing, he
entered the infamous “27 Club.” The club has garnered
attention and fascination from all around the world, as many
iconic musicians have passed away at the young age of 27. The
music of Kurt Cobain and Courtney Love is a gift to the world,
because it has heart. “Heart Shaped Box” is a song that we all
can relate too.
Related Link: Best Lana Del Rey Lyrics Inspired By Celebrity
Relationships
4. Axl Rose & Erin Everly: Sweet Child O’ Mine! Axl Rose, the
front man of one of the best rock & roll bands of all time,
Guns N’ Roses, is a cool dude. Since 2016 he’s also the lead
singer of AC/DC. Currently Guns N’ Roses is on tour, playing
their popular hits “Paradise City,” “Welcome To The Jungle,”
“November Rain,” “Knockin’ On Heaven’s Door,” among many more.
The rockstar has had a variety of relationships and one of his
most famous, is with Erin Everly. She is the daughter of Don
Everly, of The Everly Brothers, the popular pop duo of the
50’s and 60’s. Axl Rose, wrote the song Sweet Child O’ Mine,
about her. Not only did she inspire some of his songs, but
they also were married briefly after being together several
years. There are a lot of tabloid articles spanning throughout
the decades about the duo, with reports of domestic abuse and
cheating allegations. The hard rock singer-songwriter, and the
model, were a pretty pair during their time together. It was
very evident that they had passion for one another.
5. Lindsey Buckingham & Stevie Nicks: Rock, pop, new wave and

romance. Stevie Nicks and Lindsey Buckingham are legendary
musicians and performers. They are in the band, Fleetwood Mac
together. They were previously a couple as well, and when they
were an item together – they received nothing but admiration
from the public. Even though they ended up splitting after
five years, they remain good friends and still perform in the
group together. It has recently been announced that Fleetwood
Mac, will be touring together soon. Stevie Nicks has had an
amazing solo career too, and collectively she’s sold over 140
million records between her solo music and her music with
Fleetwood Mac. They were one of the best couples of the 70’s!
The freedom-land of the seventies was such a beautiful time.
Related Link: 5 Most Romantic Celebrity Couples
6. Sid Vicious & Nancy Spungen: Sex Pistols! Sid Vicious, was
the bassist and vocalist, of the influential punk rock band –
the Sex Pistols. He had a roller coaster romance with Nany
Spungen. They loved each other but also fought a lot. They
were very passionate and loved in the fight. Both of them were
addicted to heroin, which had a lot to do with the tumultuous
relationship. In 1978 when the Sex Pistols disbanded, they
moved to New York City and checked into the Hotel Chelsea
under the names “Mr. and Mrs. John Simon Ritchie,” which was
his real name. Many famous musicians have lived in the Hotel
Chelsea, which is why it is a landmark and is iconic in
itself. There have been numerous songs and stories written
inside those walls, and in return it has inspired much
writing. Leonard Cohen’s popular song, “Chelsea Hotel,” is
about the Hotel Chelsea and his time with Janis Joplin. While
Vicious and Spungen lived as residents of the Hotel Chelsea,
they were on a lot of drugs. In 1978, Spungen was found dead
in the bathroom of their room, under the sink at the young age
of 20. She was stabbed to death in the abdomen, with only one
single stab wound. It was reported that Vicious owned the
knife that was used to kill her. He was arrested right away
and charged with the murder. However; he pleaded not guilty

and was released on $50,000 bail. He died four months later,
at age 21 of a heroin overdose, before he could go to trial,
and therefore; the NYPD closed the case. Before that occurred,
he attempted suicide and slashed his entire arm with a knife.
It was reported he did that and then screamed, “I want to be
with my Nancy! I want to be left alone!” There are many
different theories about the murder, however. Many believe
that Vicious did not kill her, and that it was in fact one of
their regular drug dealers. Sid Vicious had his ashes
scattered over Nancy’s grave, on top of the snow, by his
mother. Sid Vicious had written a poem titled “Nancy” before
he died. It read, “You were my little baby girl/ And I knew
all your fears/ Such joy to hold you in my arms/ And kiss away
your tears/ But now you’re gone/ There’s only pain/ And
nothing I can do/ And I don’t want to live this life/ If I
can’t live for you.”
Which rock & roll couple is your favorite of all time? Comment
below!

Celebrity Couple: 10 Reasons
Chrissy
Teigen
and
John
Legend are Relationship Goals

By
Katie Gray
In Hollywood, there’s a lot of lust and love in the air.
Lately it seems that, sadly, marriages and relationships are
falling apart left and right in Tinsel Town. This is probably
due to the extra pressure and contrasting busy schedules that
celebrity couples are faced with. However; our favorite
celebrity couple is still holding it down: Chrissy Teigen and
John Legend. They give us major relationship goals! Chrissy
Teigen is a model and cookbook author – having appeared many
times in Sports Illustrated. John Legend is a ten time Grammy
award winning singer, songwriter and musician. He’s also won
an Academy Award and a Golden Globe for his music. Legend even
wrote a song for Teigen, which melted our hearts: “All of Me.”
It’s dedicated to his love, and she stars in the beautiful
music video for it. This pretty pair met on the set of his
music video for “Stereo” and have been in love with one
another ever since then in 2007. The couple’s celebrity
wedding took place in Como, Italy in 2013. Their celebrity
baby daughter, Luna Simone Stephens, was born in 2016. This
couple is goals, whether they’re lounging at home or step out

on the red carpet.

Here are 10 reasons Chrissy Teigen
and John Legend are relationship
goals:
1. Down to earth: This couple is just like the rest of us.
They are very real and genuine people, which is why they have
the admiration of the country. They posted a cute candid photo
of the two of them for their pregnancy announcement. You can
tell just by looking at their pictures that they are down to
earth. They have been open about the struggles they went
through trying to get pregnant, which is something many people
face and can relate with. One time back in 2015 they posted
selfies at home lounging. Chrissy Teigen tweeted photos of
them at 10:46 A.M. and at 2:43 P.M. in the same positions,
relaxing. Just like the rest of us, they enjoy being low key
at home, and sleeping in, too. Their dogs and four boxes of
pizza even joined them during their entire day spent in bed!
That is goals.
2. Always laughing together: This is a couple who knows that
life is better when you are laughing! Whether it’s in photos
or videos, they are always spotted laughing and smiling
together. They love to joke around and have a fun witty
banter. All dressed up in formal attire, they went through
security and borrowed the equipment to pose for funny pictures
with it. One time Teigen even hilariously blew up Legend’s
spot and tweeted him about how she saw him liking her tweets,
while he was in the bathroom. They posted silly videos during
Thanksgiving with family using funny filters. Teigen even
tweeted Legend, “John is so drunk he keeps humming 50 Cent.”
3. Coolest parents at the playground: This family couldn’t be
happier, then when spending time together. They truly bring

each other the utmost happiness. A lot of photos are swirling
around of them with their baby daughter, Luna. They go on
walks, to the park, take vacations and partake in fun outings
for family fun. Not only are they relationship goals and
parent goals – we all want them to be our mom and dad!
Related Link: Best Lana Del Rey Lyrics Inspired By Celebrity
Relationships
4. Eating constantly: Food is life, and Teigen and Legend know
this. Teigen released her own cookbook Cravings last year in
2016. It is made for people who want realistic recipes. And
for people who want it, “spicy, salty, sticky, crunchy, juicy
and oozy.” Often times Teigen and Legend will post food
photos, as well as pictures and videos of themselves in the
kitchen cooking it up. They say the way to someone’s heart is
through their stomach, and we all agree that is true. One of
their most iconic moments to date, is when Legend was eating
chicken off of a tray on Teigen’s body while they were at the
pool. This pretty pair has even have taken cooking classes
together! What a fun date! We know we are all craving, a
relationship like this.
5. Humble: Teigen and Legend are very humble and sincere. They
are also incredibly proud of one another. When Legend won an
Academy Award, Teigen posted proud photos at the Oscars, and
selfies that night of them sleeping with the golden Oscar
statue in their bed. Often when they are at award shows, the
camera catches them dancing and singing in their seats
together, it’s so cute! They watch sports together, in
matching team apparel.
Related Link: 5 Most Romantic Celebrity Couples
6. Love each other for who they truly are: All you need in
life is, love. This celebrity couple proves that it is true.
They are each other’s soulmates. Teigen and Legend both
embrace one another for who they really are as people, and

accept one another’s interests. During their anniversary one
year, Teigen and Legend had a candlelit fancy dinner together.
She let him watch college football on his phone for some of it
as a present, because she knows it means a lot to him. Even in
a relationship, we still are individuals and shouldn’t lose
ourselves. We don’t have to have all of the same likes and
interests, but it’s important to realize that if it’s
important to them, you should realize that, and then it’s
important to you too. Relationships are all about compromise
and acceptance.
7. Family oriented: From their interviews and things they post
on social media, it’s apparent that they are close to their
family. In life, family is always the most important thing.
Teigen is very close to her mother and they both always have
family over. They have family dinners and big celebrations on
the holidays. These two love being parents to their baby.
Legend went all out for Teigen’s first Mother’s Day. He had
the baby in a themed onesie and captioned the photo, “To my
wonderful wife, Luna and I are so lucky to have you in our
lives. If our daughter can be even half as awesome as you, I
st

will be so happy and proud. Happy 1
Mother’s Day!” With
Mother’s Day approaching soon, we wonder what awesome surprise
we can expect from them this year? Time after time, they out
do themselves. We can’t help but love them!
8. Loyal: The key trait of being in a relationship is to be
loyal. Legend and Teigen are always on the same team, and that
is very important. There was a time when people were “momshaming” Teigen, which is not okay. It’s also sexist, so
Legend stated, “Funny there’s no dad-shaming. When both of us
go out to dinner, shame both of us so Chrissy doesn’t have to
take it all. We’ll split it.” How wonderful is that? We are
experiencing a time when women are fighting hard to have equal
rights that are deserved and long overdue. This is the height
of feminism and it’s great that males are also on board
supporting the issue, like Legend. A big issue is wage

equality and also circumstances like this, mom-shaming. They
score a million points in our book for the way they balance
their relationship and maintain fairness!
9. Their love song: “All of Me” is a beautiful love ballad
that Legend wrote about Teigen. It’s about their relationship
and how much he loves her. He dedicated it to her and it is a
loving homage to her. She said in an interview about the song,
“I did cry when I heard it, I’m emotional, but I really don’t
cry at things like that, but yeah, it’s beautiful, and live
it’s pretty unreal.” The two of them even star in the amazing
music video for the song. (Which is also a piece of artwork by
itself.) Watching the video, and listening to the song, it’s
evident that their love is true and their bond is strong.
10. Affectionate: This couple gives us goals because they know
how to display the proper amount of affection. They manage to
balance perfectly – not too little, not too much. Even the
photo of Chrissy kissing John’s nose was perfection. You can
tell when they are hanging out, they can’t keep their eyes off
of each other. They literally glow. Relationships are all
about affection and passion. Because if you don’t feel
strongly about the person you’re with, then you probably
shouldn’t be with them. It couldn’t be more crystal clear that
these two are truly in love. They take mirror pictures
together, dance in waffle houses in evening wear attire, and
are often in their own world together – which is how it should
really be!
What are your favorite traits that make Chrissy Teigen and
John Legend your relationship goals? Comment below!

Best Lana Del
Inspired
By
Relationships

Rey Lyrics
Celebrity

By
Katie Gray
Lana Del Rey is an amazing singer, songwriter and poet. She is
known internationally and is continuously becoming more
successful each year. Her popular song Young & Beautiful was
featured in the film The Great Gatsby, she sang Once Upon A
Dream for the trailer of Angelina Jolie’s film Maleficent, and
she performed during the celebrity wedding festivities of Kim
Kardashian and Kanye West, as they are admirers of hers. Del
Rey is talked about a lot for her distinctive and unique vocal
sounds, bold lyrics, music style, and her beautiful

appearance. Her genres are alternative, jazz, rock, pop, triphop, indie-pop and dream-pop. Her shows always sell out fast
and she has garnered millions of fans. Del Rey’s new single
“Love” is taking the world by storm, and she is set to release
a new album this year. All of her songs are inspired by her
life and, more specifically, love. Recently she did an
interlude with The Weekend, in the song “Stargirl.” She has
had celebrity relationships with rocker Barrie James O’Neill
and fashion photographer and filmmaker Francesco Carrozzini.
In addition; James Franco, Courtney Love, The Weekend, ASAP
Rocky, Marina and the Diamonds, among many others, are all
fans of the starlet. Her musical inspiration stems from her
own life experiences and relationships.

Here are 10 of the best Lana Del
Rey songs and lyrics about love
inspired
by
her
celebrity
relationships:
1. Video Games:
Lana Del Rey’s breakthrough song was “Video Games.” It went
viral on YouTube when she posted it in 2011 and that was
viewed by millions people, which led to her getting a record
deal with Interscope records. Del Rey had made the music video
herself. It features different shots of her singing, with
images of the New York City skyline and the Hollywood horizon
spliced throughout. The time in Lana’s life that she felt the
happiest, with the person she loved more than anything, is the
tone of the music video and the song. Images in the video
feature footage of the Chateau Marmont in LA, guys
skateboarding, a flower blooming, paparazzi, birds flying, the
American flag and other images that represent the USA.
Although she never discloses the name of her boyfriend that
most of her songs about, she has said of this relationship,

“I’ll love him forever.” Also she has disclosed, that she’s
always singing about the same person and that her songs are
all about the same man. The main chorus lyrics are, “It’s you,
it’s you, it’s all for you. Everything I do. I tell you all
the time, Heaven is a place on earth with you. Tell me all the
things you want to do. I heard that you like the bad girls,
honey is that true? It’s better than I ever even knew, they
say that the world was built for two. Only worth living if
somebody is loving you. And baby now you do.” The song was a
commercial success, peaking at number one in Germany, reaching
the top ten position in Belgium, France, the Netherlands and
the United Kingdom and peaked at 91 on US Billboard Hot 100
chart and was certified gold. The song won the Ivor Novello
Award for ‘Best Contemporary Song’ in 2012 and was nominated
for many other awards after its release.
2. Blue Jeans:
When Lana Del Rey is in a celebrity relationship, she is ride
or die. In her hit song “Blue Jeans,” she wrote and sang,
“‘Cause I’m a ride or die, whether you fail or fly, well at
least you tried.” This is a ballad that has hip hop
influences. The official music video stars Bradley Soileau,
which many speculate she was in a celebrity relationship with.
It was filmed all in black and white and has a romantic noir
vibe. The two are filmed in a swimming pool. Lana Del Rey has
made it known she loves Elvis and James Dean, and they serve
as her inspirations. In “Blue Jeans” she sings, “Blue jeans,
white shirt. Walked into the room, you know you made my eyes
burn, it was like James Dean for sure.” Many speculate this
was about an earlier celebrity relationship, with the man she
was very much in love with. Part of the lyrics are, “You were
sorta punk rock, I grew up on hip hop. But you fit me better
than my favorite sweater.” Whoever Lana Del Rey is a celebrity
couple with, she loves them with her all. She makes it clear
in Blue Jeans, “I will love you till the end of time.”
Related Link: What’s Your Favorite Love Song?

3. Shades of Cool:
Many people knew Lana Del Rey was in an official celebrity
relationship with Barrie James O’Neill. He’s a member of the
band Kassidy. He was in her duet video of “Summer Wine” which
is a cover of the Nancy Sinatra original. (Lana has said that
she thinks of herself as a “ganster Nancy Sinatra.”) It is
said that “Shades of Cool” was written by her about him and
their relationship. She sings, “My baby lives in shades of
blue. Blue eyes, and jazz, and attitude. He lives in
California, too. He drives a Chevy Malibu. And when he calls,
he calls for me and not for you.” She had ended the
relationship, and there were rumors that the pair were
engaged. Her lyrics state: “But I can’t fix him, can’t make
him better and I can’t do nothing about his strange weather.”
“Shades of Cool” was released in 2014 and is off of her
Ultraviolence album and it had a good reception in America but
even more so overseas. In Europe the song reached number 3 in
Greece, number 37 in France, 19 in Hungary, 40 in Belgium, in
Sweden it peaked 43, in Italy 35 and in Spain 31.
4. National Anthem:
Red, white, blue’s in the sky. Summer’s in the air and baby
heaven is in your eyes. Lana Del Rey is reminiscent of La
Americana in the 50’s and 60’s. She has stated in the past
that one of the boyfriends she had was very patriotic. Many of
her songs talk about America, and feature the American flag.
There is a lot of symbolism to ‘The American Dream.’ Her song
titled “National Anthem” in particular embodies this. The
music video stars rapper ASAP Rocky. The two are friends, but
some people have speculated they were once a celebrity couple.
In her original demo for the song, in the video she made, it
features Elvis Presley and his wife Priscilla, as well
as President JFK. Lyrics in this song are catchy, upbeat and
trip hop. She sings, “I’m your National Anthem, God you’re so
handsome. Take me to the Hamptons, Bugatti Veyron. He loves to
romance ‘em, reckless abandon, holding me for ransom upper

echelon.”
Related Link: 5 Most Romantic Celebrity Couples
5. Born to Die:
Come take a walk on the wild side! The first major studio
album by Lana Del Rey was titled “Born To Die.” The first song
on the track, which was a single as well, is titled the same.
“Walking through the city streets, is it by mistake or design?
I feel so alone on the Friday nights, can you make it feel
like home if I tell you you’re mine?” This music video also
stars Bradley Soileau, whom she has been linked to as a
celebrity couple – although they never confirmed. The song
goes, “Don’t make me sad, don’t make me cry. Sometimes love is
not enough and the road gets tough, I don’t know why. Choose
your last words, this is the last time. ‘Cause you and I, we
were born to die.” She’s known for being very private about
her life and described herself as an introvert. She went into
the music business because she felt it was difficult to make
friends in high school and college, and she wanted to be part
of a music community like it was in the sixties. She wanted to
make her life into a work of art – and she did.
6. The Blackest Day:
After her split from rocker Barrie James O’Neill, her albums
Ultraviolence and Honeymoon released. It is said her songs,
‘Black Beauty’ and ‘The Blackest Day’ are about her celebrity
relationship with him. It goes in “The Blackest Day,” “Ever
since my baby went away, it’s been the blackest day. All I
hear is Billie Holiday, it’s all that I play. Because I’m
going deeper and deeper, harder and harder, getting darker and
darker, looking for love.” In the bonus track, “Black Beauty,”
she swoons, “Sun and ocean blue, their magnificence, it don’t
make sense to you – black beauty.”
7. Brooklyn Baby:

I think I’m too cool to know ya, you say I’m like the ice I
freeze. I’m churning out novels like beat poetry on
amphetamines. It’s well known that Lana Del Rey lived in
Brooklyn while she was an up and coming singer-songwriter. Her
hit song Brooklyn Baby flows together with lyrics, “Well my
boyfriend’s in the band, he plays guitar while I sing Lou
Reed. I’ve got feathers in my hair, I get down to poetry. And
my jazz collection is rare, I can play most anything – I’m a
Brooklyn Baby.” She used to play at a lot of small venues
scattered around Williamsburg, Brooklyn and in the East
Village in Manhattan. She advanced far in the Williamsburg
Live Songwriting Contest that used to be held, with her
original song “Pawn Shop Blues.” She sings of her boyfriend
during this time, “They say I’m too young to love you. I don’t
know what I need. They think I don’t understand the freedom
land of the seventies.”
8. Salvatore:
Catch me if you can, working on my tan, Salvatore. Dying by
the hand, of a foreign man, happily. Calling out my name in
the summer rain, ciao amore. Salvatore can wait, now it’s time
to eat soft ice cream. This track off of the Honeymoon album,
is reported to be about her last celebrity relationship with
Francesco Carrozzini – the Italian fashion photographer and
filmmaker. They made a beautiful pair, but recently it has
been reported they are splitting. He actually filmed her music
video “Ultraviolence” (the title track of her third major
studio album) for her. How sweet to have your boyfriend film
you for your own music?! He’s the son of Italian Vogue’s
legendary editor-in-chief, Franca Sozzani who sadly recently
passed away. Her upcoming album this year, should feature
songs about the recent relationship and what she is going
through now.
Related Link: World’s 8 Wealthiest Celebrity Couples
9. Cola:

Lana Del Rey makes it known what she likes! Her second studio
album titled “Paradise” features a popular song titled,
“Cola.” In it she states flat out, “I got a taste for men who
are older, it’s always been so it’s no surprise.” This is
about her celebrity relationship with Barrie James O’Neill.
Del Rey explained, “My boyfriend is Scottish, he deems
American girls very exotic. He deems us all very exotic.” This
was in response to how the song made a splash with some sexy
and explicit lyrics. With lyrics like, ‘Come on baby lets
ride, we can escape to the great sunshine. I know your wife
and she wouldn’t mind. We made it out to the other side.’
Nobody is certain for sure who the track is about, but it’s
someone who meant a great deal to her. The song also mentions
things Lana loves: Pepsi-Cola, cherry pie, diamonds, vanilla
and sunshine.
10. Mermaid Motel:
You call me lavender, you call me sunshine. One place in the
world that Lana Del Rey has always loved is Coney Island. Her
song Mermaid Motel, she released back when she went by her
original name Lizzy Grant, revolves all around Coney Island
and mermaids. There are also references about themes she
likes: Brooklyn, Miss America, the National Anthem, roller
coasters and summertime. The song was featured on her first
album that was titled “Lana Del Rey a.k.a. Lizzy Grant” before
they took it down. Her first extended play (EP) was titled
“Kill Kill” and the song of the same title also features Coney
Island, sand and summertime vibes. These songs were all about
her relationship during her early times in her career. Lana
Del Rey has stated in the past she had an on-off relationship
with someone high up in the music business, but that never got
her a record deal, but she respected him very much. In Mermaid
Motel she talks about living on Neptune Avenue in Coney
Island. She sings, “God bless you and God bless me.” But
really; God bless Lana Del Rey for bringing all of this
amazing music into the world!

What is your favorite Lana Del Rey song? Share in the comments
below!

Top
5
Academy
Award
Nominations if the Oscars
Were Based on Love Stories

By
Katie Gray
Oscar weekend is behind us! The annual Academy Awards are
always a huge deal. Buzz swarmed around nominated films such
as: La La Land, Manchester by the Sea, Moonlight, Hidden

Figures and Lion. Casey Affleck, Ryan Gosling, Denzel
Washington, were the top picks for actors in leading roles.
All eyes were on Emma Stone, Meryl Streep, and Ruth Negga for
actresses in a leading role. Natalie Portman garnered a lot of
attention (as well as an Oscar nomination) for her starring
role in, Jackie. The film also scored a nom for costume
design, which played a huge role, as Jackie O’s style is
iconic. “Can’t Stop The Feeling” from the movie Trolls is sure
to be the music everyone will jam to all weekend – it got a
nomination for Music Original Song. It’s an exciting time, and
all of the celebrity couples came out and shine on the red
carpet together. Despite the ‘Best Picture’ flub that occurred
this year,it was still the biggest night for film. If the
Oscars were based on romantic movies, there are some that
would have stood out at the awards ceremony.

Cupid has compiled the Top 10
Academy Award Nominations if the
Oscars Were Based on Love Stories:
1. Me Before You: This love story deserves an Oscar! (Both the
book and the film.) The novel was written by Jojo Moyes. The
story follows a girl who takes a job, taking car of a man who
was in a terrible accident and can’t walk or move very much.
The film stars Emilia Clarke and Sam Claflin in the lead
roles. The story entwines the two characters in a divine way,
and you find yourself entwined in the tale of these
two. Disclaimer: When you watch it, make sure you have tissues
at hand!
2. My Big Fat Greek Wedding 2: The first film of the same
name, won at the Academy Awards. Nia Vardalos has outdone
herself again. (She wrote them both, in addition to starring
in each.) The sequel that followed up in 2016, picks up where
it left off with the Greek family we all love. This time,

though, Toula and her husband Ian, are married and have a
daughter. It packs the punch, with a bunch of laughs and love.
Two things are for certain in life, family and love.
Related Link: Movies to get you in the Mood for Valentine’s
Day
3. The Spectacular Now: These 2013 feel-good film makes the
list, because it was beautifully made and brilliantly written.
It has love and humor. The film stars Miles Teller and
Shailene Woodley, who deliver superb performances. The story
is based on the novel of the same name. It revolves around
high school students in their senior year, as they navigate
the coming-of-age stage of their lives. It is incredibly
moving, raw and real.
4. Passengers: Jennifer Lawrence and Chris Patt rule the
screen, in Passengers. This film is one for the books for scifi romantic-drama fans. There is a spacecraft travelling to a
planet when issues arrive and a malfunction occurs in one of
its sleep chambers. Hollywood heartthrob, Chris Pratt, has his
character woken up – 60 years early. He then ends up waking up
JLaw’s character, and a love story blooms. A match made in
science!
Related Link: 5 Steamiest Movie Kisses
5. Paper Towns: This film, based on the bestselling novel by
John Green, stars Cara Delevingne and Nat Wolff. The story is
a coming-of-age tale about neighbors, love, youth and
adventure. Quentin, is a smart student with his whole future
ahead of him. He’s always love his neighbor, Margo, who is an
enigma. As the movie says, “She loved mysteries so much, she
became one.”
What are your film nomination choices? Comment below.

5 Most Romantic
Couples

Celebrity

By
Katie Gray
Love is in the air! Our favorite celebrity couples are big
when it comes to the romance department. Whether it’s the way
they look at each other during events, the surprises they do
for one another or the way they raise their celebrity babies,
it’s clear that the love is ever present. These celebrity
relationships give us major goals!

Cupid has compiled the five most
romantic celebrity couples in
Hollywood today :
1. John Legend & Chrissy Teigen: Our hearts just swoon, when
we see pictures of celebrity couple John Legend and Chrissy
Teigen. This celebrity relationship gives each other all of
them. Legend, a singer and musician, and Teigen, a model and
cookbook author, dated for four years before getting engaged
in 2011 and marrying in Italy in 2013. This past year in 2016,
they had their first child together. A beautiful daughter
named, Luna Simone Stephens. They give us major relationship
goals!
2. Blake Lively & Ryan Reynolds: Spotted: Blake Lively and
Ryan Reynolds being couple goals. This celebrity relationship
has definitely become “America’s Sweethearts.” Actors, Ryan
Reynolds and Blake Lively, met while filming Green Lantern in
2010, became an item and married in 2012. They have two
daughters, born in 2014 and 2016.
Related Link: Movies to get in the Mood for Valentine’s Day
3. Jay-Z & Beyoncé: Music moguls, performance icons and power
couple – Beyoncé and Jay-Z have been a married celebrity
couple since 2008. They had their sweet daughter, Blue Ivy
Carter, in 2012. This celebrity relationship just announced
that they are expecting twins! Romance is definitely in the
air.
4. Sarah Michelle Gellar & Freddie Prinze Jr.: One of the most
genuine and romantic celebrity couples in Hollywood, is hands
down, Sarah Michelle Gellar and Freddie Prinze Jr. The pretty
pair, and fellow actors, have been married since 2002. They
have two children together. They even co-starred in the film I
Know What You Did Last Summer and the Scooby-Doo movies

together. Now how cute will that be for their kids in real
life to watch? You may know her from Cruel Intentions and
Buffy The Vampire Slayer, but these two are slaying when it
comes to celebrity relationships!
Related Link: Wealthiest Celebrity Couples
5. Keith Urban & Nicole Kidman: Country crooner, Keith Urban,
and actress, Nicole Kidman, are a match made in heaven. The
married celebrity couple, tied the knot in 2006, in Australia.
They have two celebrity babies together. Urban always looks
adoringly at Kidman on the red carpet and at events they are
photographed at. There are many reports that this celebrity
couple are very down to earth.
Who are your favorite most romantic celebrity couples? Comment
below.

Dating Advice: Movies to Get
You
In
the
Mood
for
Valentine’s Day

By
Katie Gray
Cupid strikes! Now that it is officially February, we are in
the month of love. That means that Valentine’s Day is just
around the corner. Bring on all of the chocolate and
champagne! While we make plans with our significant others,
families and friends, celebrity couples are doing the same.
There’s no better way to get into the Valentine’s Day spirit,
than by watching your favorite celebrity relationship and love
stories on screen. In preparation for Valentine’s Day, fall in
love with these films!

In this dating advice, Cupid has
compiled six movies to get you in
the mood for Valentine’s Day:
1. Valentine’s Day: The title says it all! The 2010 box office
hit film, Valentine’s Day, revolves around a group of people
as they deal with their love struggles and strengths on
Valentine’s Day. This commercially successful movie was

directed by legendary romantic-comedy filmmaker, Garry
Marshall. The ensemble cast included: Jessica Alba, Bradley
Cooper, Jessica Biel, Patrick Dempsey, Julia Roberts, Jamie
Foxx, Jennifer Garner, George Lopez, Emma Roberts, and many
more. Taylor Swift even made her film debut and her song
“Today Was A Fairytale” is in it!
Related Link: Top 10 Most Romantic Movie Locations
2. Pretty Woman: It’s always a good time to watch the 1990 hit
romantic-comedy, Pretty Woman. However; it’s especially
essential to view it during the Valentine’s Day season. The
film stars Julia Roberts and Richard Gere, and is directed by
Garry Marshall. It depicts a love story between a Hollywood
hooker, Vivian, and Edward, a wealthy businessman. She is
hired to be his escort for several social outings, and they
end up having a deep connection and develop a loving
relationship.
3. Dirty Dancing: Now I’ve had the time of my life! Dirty
Dancing, is one of the most successful films of all time. In
2009 it had grossed over $214 million dollars worldwide. The
romantic dance drama, stars Patrick Swayze and Jennifer Grey.
It takes place in the summer of 1963 at a resort in the
Catskill Mountains, and follows the stories of the guests and
employees.
Related Link: World’s Wealthiest Celebrity Couples
4. When Harry Met Sally: The 1987 romantic comedy, When Harry
Met Sally, has become a cultural hit. The film stars Meg Ryan
and Billy Crystal. It’s about the path of the main characters,
Harry and Sally, on their adventure to New York City. The film
became wildly popular and is full of humor, perfect for
Valentine’s Day vibes.
5. Breakfast At Tiffany’s: What better film to watch for
Valentine’s Day, than the classic film, Breakfast At
Tiffany’s? It won two Academy Awards and has been critically

acclaimed. Audrey Hepburn, Tiffany & Co, and New York, is all
you need to feel the love. This 1961 film, is based on the
book by Truman Capote.
6. Sleepless in Seattle: Tom Hanks and Meg Ryan dazzle in the
romantic comedy, Sleepless in Seattle. This 1993 romantic
movie, has garnered critical and commercial success, grossing
over $220 million. This touching and heartfelt movie will have
you feeling lots of love. Most importantly, it
provides viewers with hope that true love is out there and
soulmates are real. It gives the perfect vibes for Valentine’s
Day.
What are your favorite movies to get you in the mood for
Valentine’s Day? Comment below!

World’s
8
Wealthiest
Celebrity Couples

By
Katie Gray
“One for the money, two for the show.” Celebrity couples are
worth a ton of money together, with their assets combined. All
around the world, the top power players of every industry make
quite a team when they match up with another individual in the
same industry. An actor or athlete can have an amazing salary,
but when they get together with someone else with the same
career, it increases big time. Talk about a touchdown! When
you have been in a relationship with your partner for a long
time, or become engaged or married, typically the incomes of
both parties are put together for the household. A celebrity
relationship is no different. With their abundant net worths,
they are able to afford all of the luxuries the world has to
offer. Therefore; they also spare no expense when it comes to
celebrity weddings and having celebrity babies. The celebrity
relationship that works hard together, plays hard, too!

Cupid

has

compiled

the

world’s

eight wealthiest celebrity couples:
1. Bill & Melinda Gates: Bill Gates is known for being one of
the richest individuals in the world. He has a networth of
$85.7 billion dollars. He’s an American business magnate,
entrepreneur, investor, author, and philanthropist. Since 1994
he’s been married to Melinda Gates, who is also a
philanthropist and businesswoman. The successful pair are
extremely charitable. They have the Bill and Melinda Gates
Foundation that has education and world health as initiatives.
The couple also launged The Giving Pledge with Warren Buffett
that strives to have the world’s wealthiest people give a
majority of their profits to charity. The couple that gives
together, stays together!
2. Steven Spielberg & Kate Capshaw: One of the biggest power
players in Hollywood, is Steven Spielberg. He’s one of the
most prominent screenwriters, directors and producers in the
business. Spielberg is also a co-founder of DreamWorks
Studios. As of last year he had a net worth of $3.60 billion
dollars. In 1991 he married his actress wife, Kate Capshaw.
The stars met on the set of Indiana Jones and the Temple of
Doom.
3. Beyoncé & Jay Z: Singers
are worth a whopping $850
profits from their music
sponsorships. They spend

and superstars, Beyoncé and Jay-Z
million dollars. They make their
careers, endorsement deals and
a lot of their income on their

daughter, Blue Ivy Carter.
Related Link: Celebrity Couple Engagement Rings
4. Victoria & David Beckham: So posh! Footballer, David
Beckham, and fashion designer/former Spice Girl, Victoria
Beckham are worth around $400 million dollars. The pretty pair
have modeling deals, celebrity endorsements and their own
brand. David Beckham is one of the most famous soccer players

and Victoria Beckham is iconic for being in the pop girl
group. They have homes around the world and dote on their
children.
5. Gisele Bundchen & Tom Brady: Gisele Bundchen, is known for
being the world’s highest paid supermodel. She has an annual
income of $45 million dollars, and her husband, Tom Brady,
makes a hefty $31 million a year for his career in the NFL.
The duo spends their time and money on the environment, their
children, and eating clean with a healthy lifestyle. They’re
together worth $350 million.
6. Calista Flockhart & Harrison Ford: Actor, Harrison Ford,
and actress, Calista Flockhart are together worth $224 million
dollars. She earned a lot of money from a Brothers & Sisters
contract and he’s famous for playing the lead in Indiana Jones
and starring in Star Wars. Talk about lights, camera, action!
(On screen and off screen.)
Related Link: Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite
7. Keith Urban & Nicole Kidman: Country singer, Keith Urban,
and actress, Nicole Kidman, are worth $200 million dollars.
Urban makes his fortune from his album sales and world tours.
Kidman makes her money from her film career and endorsement
deals – such as with luxury brand Omega.
8. Kim Kardashian & Kanye West: This year Kim Kardashian had a
net worth of $105 million dollars. Her husband, rapper Kanye
West, has a net worth of $130 million. The married couple earn
income off their fashion brands, products, appearances and
endorsement deals. The couple’s lavish wedding in 2014 cost a
total of $12 million. They also spoil their kids North and
Saint, with designer clothes and the best parties.
Who are your favorite wealthiest celebrity couples? Share your
comments below.

5 Celebrity Couple Breakups:
Say It Isn’t So

By
Tanni Deb and Katie Gray
They say everything happens for a reason, so we can only hope
that these recent celebrity couple breakups are for the best –
because we loved watching their romantic fairy tales unfold.
Whether they were married with children, engaged, or just
dating for awhile, we will miss these celebrity relationships.
The important thing is to take away the positive from any
situation and grow from it!

Cupid has compiled 5 Celebrity
Couple Breakups: Say It Isn’t True
1. Lady Gaga & Taylor Kinney: Music icon and actress, Lady
Gaga, dated actor Taylor Kinney for five years. The pair met
on the set of her music video in 2011. Kinney popped the
question and proposed on Valentine’s Day and Gaga had a huge
diamond ring to set it in stone. They announced afterwards
that they were both calling the engagement off, which was a
surprise to fans. However; Lady Gaga recently stated she still
cares about him and her new album has beautiful ballads.
2. Taylor Swift & Tom Hiddleston: “Say you’ll remember me,
standing in a white dress, staring at the sunset, babe,” is
one of the many love song lyrics of singing superstar, Taylor
Swift. She was in a relationship with Tom Hiddleston after
dating musician and DJ, Calvin Harris. Rumor has it that
Hiddleston wanted to be more public with the relationship than
Swift did, which led to their breakup. Regardless; the two had
some great times together, and she will be coming out with
some amazing new love songs!
Related Link: Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite
3. Jana Kramer & Mike Caussin: Country singer, Jana Kramer,
and former NFL star, have separated. The celebrity couple
have a baby daughter together, Jolie Rae. According to the
news, Caussin had to go to rehab for unidentified reasons, but
Kramer is staying strong and doing everything she can for
their babygirl. We know that these two will be able to coparent and do what is best for their beautiful baby!
4. Angelina Jolie & Brad Pitt: The separation of actors and
icons, Angelina Jolie and Brad Pitt, rocked the world and
caused a media frenzy. Jolie filed for divorce, citing
irreconcilable differences. Pitt announced to People magazine
that he was saddened by it and was just concerned about their

children. There have been reports of cheating and arguing over
parenting. Every couple has their ups and downs. Our only hope
is that these two can co-parent together in a healthy way, and
move onto happy futures!
Related Link: Celebrity Couple Engagement Rings
5. Jennifer Meyer & Tobey Maguire: Actor Tobey Maguire and his
wife Jennifer Meyer, sadly split after nine years of marriage.
The celebrity couple have two children together. They issued a
joint statement, saying, “As devoted parents, our first
priority remains raising our children together with enduring
love, respect and friendship.” We applaud them for remaining
positive and focusing on their children!
What celebrity couple breakups shocked you? Comment below.

5 Celebrity Couples Who Look
Hot At The Beach

By
Katie Gray
Travel season is in session! Now that the weather is getting
colder, our favorite celebrity relationships have decided to
flock
to
warmer
weather
on
tropical
vacation
getaways. (Especially with the holidays and new year
approaching, celebrity couples notably take trips during this
time of the year.) Nothing says “I love you” better than
spending time with your loved one in hot climates. Perhaps we
will even see some destination celebrity weddings take place!

Cupid has compiled five celebrity
couples who look hot on the beach:
1. Bradley Cooper & Irina Shayk: Bradley Cooper is one of the
highest paid and most recognizable actors in Hollywood. Since
2015, he has been in a celebrity relationship with
model, Irina Shayk. The celebrity couple had some fun in the
sun in Italy last year at the beach. She has graced the cover
of Sports Illustrated before, and I’m sure these two will be

soaking up the sun some more soon!
2. Mark Wahlberg & Rhea Durham: Mark Wahlberg is the man! You
may know him from famous films like The Departed and Planet of
the Apes, or from his music career as Marky Mark and the Funky
Bunch. He also owns a chain of Wahlburgers restaurants, with
his brothers, which they also have a reality show for. He’s a
husband to Rhea Durham and the pair have four children
together. They spent some time in Barbados a couple of years
ago in December together, and are bound to travel again during
the winter. The celebrity couple has been spotted soaking up
the sun on many occasions!
Related Link: Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite
3. Channing Tatum & Jenna Dewan-Tatum: Actors and dancers,
Channing Tatum and Jenna Dewan-Tatum are such a cute married
celebrity couple! They have been spotted at many pool parties
and beaches through the years. They have indulged in
getaways to the beach in Italy, as well. The dancing duo also
are proud parents to a daughter, whom they have family days
with. We’re sure they will all have a family beach day in the
future!
Related Link: Celebrity Couple Engagement Rings
4. Miles Teller & Keleigh Sperry: You may know actor Miles
Teller from the Divergent series films or The Spectacular Now,
to name a few. Since 2013 he has been in a celebrity
relationship with model Keleigh Sperry, and the pretty pair
have spent some time at the beach. This low key couple are
definitely in love!
5. Gregg Sulkin & Bella Thorne: Young love! Fellow actors,
Gregg Sulkin and Bella Thorne, have been reportedly dating on
and off for the last couple off years. They have been
photographed enjoying the sunshine on several occasions. We
hope their futures are smooth sailing, whether together or
apart. Keep on the sunny side of life.

Who are your favorite celebrity couples who enjoy beach days?
Share your thoughts below.

Celebrity News: Best
Christmas Sweaters

Ugly

By
Katie Gray
It’s now sweater weather for our favorite celebrities and
celebrity couples. ‘Tis the season to be jolly and take out
your cute, ugly Christmas sweaters! Regardless of your
religion and what holidays you celebrate, everyone likes to
rock an “ugly Christmas sweater” in the winter time. In fact,

it’s super common to have these sweater-themed parties.
Whether you’re going to a party, a red carpet event, work or
are staying at home, it’s always fun to sport one of these
looks during this time of the year. Deck the halls with lots
of cozy, cute, ugly Christmas sweaters!

Cupid has compiled the five best
celebrity ugly Christmas sweaters:
1. 5 Seconds of Summer: Boy band 5 Seconds of Summer includes:
Calum Hood, Ashton Irwin, Michael Clifford, and Luke Hemmings.
Not only can they sing, but they can rock the ugly Christmas
sweater look effortlessly! Last year at the huge Jingle Ball
radio event, each member wore a personalized ugly sweater just
for the occasion!
2. Harry Styles: Pop singer Harry Styles enjoys a good,
“Christmas jumper,” as he has posted previously on his
Instagram. His name says it all — he has style – even in an
ugly Christmas sweater!
3. Sofia Coppola: Film director and actress, Sofia Coppola, is
all for a good theme. She directed the musical comedy “A Very
Murray Christmas” in New York City, so she wore a Bill Murray
ugly Christmas sweater to fit the theme! All is merry and
bright indeed.
Related Link: Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite
4. Tia Mowry & Cory Hardrict: The celebrity couple that wears
ugly sweaters together, stays together. Husband and wife, and
fellow actors, Tia Mowry and Cory Hardrict both wore bold ugly
Christmas sweaters on the red carpet last year to the premiere
of “The Night Before” film.
Related Link: Best Celebrity Couple Engagement Rings

5. Giuliana Rancic: She’s a member of the Fashion Police on
E!,
but
that
doesn’t
mean
she
minds
wearing
something outrageous from time to time. Giuliana Rancic,
entertainment host, wore a Christmas sweater last winter in
New York City for the Kohl’s Holiday Gifting Truck.
What are your favorite celebrity ugly Christmas sweaters?
Comment below!

Pop Star Singers:
Celebrity Babies

Cutest

By
Katie Gray

Pop stars know how to pop out cute celebrity babies! They’re
not only good at making music, but they also make beautiful
children. Some of these lovely ladies are in celebrity
relationships or have had celebrity weddings, while others are
going strong as single moms. No matter what their current
situation is, one thing is for sure – they all have beautiful
celebrity babies!

Cupid has compiled the cutest
celebrity babies of pop stars:
1. Britney Spears: Oops, she did it again! Pop star Britney
Spears is a music sensation and she’s also a mother of two
boys. Her sons are Sean Preston and Jayden James, and they are
as cute as can be!
2. Madonna: The Queen of Pop is hands down Madonna! She’s been
killin’ it since the 80’s and is forever a legend. Madonna has
won numerous awards, is inducted in the Hall of Fame, has a
net worth of $800 million, is the best-selling female
recording artist of all time (over 300 million records) and is
the proud mom of four children: Lourdes Leon, Rocco Ritchie,
David Banda Mwale Ciccone Ritchie and Mercy James.
Related Link: 5 Celebrity Couples Who Are Nailing Long
Distance Relationships
3. Jennifer Lopez: Don’t be fooled by the rocks that she got,
she’s still Jenny From The Block. Jennifer Lopez has had a
variety of hit pop songs, successful business ventures, and
she is also mother to twins Emme and Maximilian, whom she had
in 2008 with fellow icon Marc Anthony.
Related Link: Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite
4. Gwen Stefani: Pop star Gwen Stefani has three handsome boys
– no doubt! Their names are Kingston James McGregor, Zuma

Nesta Rock, Apollo Bowie Flynn.
5. Christina Aguilera: She got her start on Star Search and
The Mickey Mouse Club, and pop singer Christina Aguilera has
been booming ever since. Her first hits were “Genie in a
Bottle,” “What A Girl Wants,” and “Come On Over Baby.” She has
two kids: Max Liron and Summer Rain.
Who are your favorite pop stars with celebrity babies? Comment
below.

5 Celebrity Couples Who Are
Nailing
Long-Distance
Relationships

By
Katie Gray
Celebrity couples are just like any other couples, which
sometimes entails being in a long distance relationship.
Celebrity relationships can nail the long-distance aspect when
they have good communication, are both dedicated and put in
extra effort. Whether these celebrities send photos, write
love letters or FaceTime, they have found the secrets to
making long distance work. For some, it’s only a temporary
situation and for others, it is sporadic sequences.

Cupid has compiled five celebrity
couples who are nailing longdistance relationships:
1. Sarah Michelle Gellar & Freddie Prinze Jr: Sarah Michelle
Gellar and Freddie Prinze Jr. got together in 1997 and have
been happily together ever since. They’ve even appeared in the
Scooby-Doo films together! They are one celebrity relationship
that find a healthy balance between work and play, privacy and

publicity. It’s evident that they make it work while they have
to be apart. To this day, they post sweet photos together and
are still very much in love.
2. Tom Hanks & Rita Wilson: Since they were married in 1988,
Tom Hanks and Rita Wilson have been making their marriage
work. They are both successful actors and that entails having
different filming schedules. In addition, they have to having
travel for appearances and events. Hanks and Wilson are
genuine people and are a positive relationship to emulate.
They have been together well over 20 years. We love them!
3. Elton John & David Furnish: Elton John has been with his
partner David Furnish for over two decades. The music
superstar has to tour for his concerts, therefore; sometimes
there is bound to be distance. The celebrity couple got
married when same-sex marriage was legalized. They have
traditions together, such as sending one another a card every
single Saturday. How sweet!
Related Link: Bigger Is Better: Best Celebrity Engagement
Rings
4. David & Victoria Beckham: Megastars David and Victoria
Beckham are one of our favorite celebrity marriages. They were
together for 11 years before they had to deal with a longdistance relationship and marriage because David Beckham was
living in California for his professional soccer career. At
the time, Victoria Beckham was splitting her time between Los
Angeles and London. They have beautiful children and are
making their marriage work. Cheers to the Beckhams!
Related Link: Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite
5. Claire Danes & Hugh Dancy: Actress Claire Danes is a class
act. She’s very talented at the craft of acting. She has
also been married to Hugh Dancy for years. When she is
filming, that means they have to be in a long-distance
marriage until filming wraps. She has stated that the little

things like sending photos are what makes it work. You must
pretend that you are really with each other in person, and
continue to keep in touch and do things that you would in
person.
Who are your favorite celebrity couples that make longdistance relationships work? Comment below!

5 New Celebrity Couples To
Watch

By
Katie Gray

Ah, there’s nothing like new love! Whether these stars are
frequently in the public eye or are more private and keep to
themselves, there is no denying that there are new celebrity
couples stirring the pot right now. Who knows? It may lead to
celebrity weddings and celebrity babies down the road. The
future is bright when these stars align. When celebrity
relationships flourish, it makes us very happy!

Cupid has compiled the 5
celebrity couples to watch:

new

1. Gigi Hadid & Zayn Malik: The supermodel and the singer have
been one of our favorite celebrity couples since they started
dating. They first announced they were an official celebrity
couple on Instagram, and they have been pretty picture perfect
ever since. Gigi has been rockin’ the Victoria’s Secret
runway, has a new fashion line with Tommy Hilfiger and even
starred in Zayn’s ‘Pillow Talk’ music video! They were seen
together publicly at The Met Ball and seem to be doing
fantastic!
2. Emma Roberts & Christopher Hines: Emma Roberts has been
working hard. She starred in James Franco’s Palo Alto and has
appeared on TV in Scream Queens. The actress finds a lot of
time to read novels as well. She started dating Christopher
Hines recently this summer when the pretty pair were spotted
in London together!
Related Link: Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite
3. French Montana & Iggy Azalea: Rappers and hip-hop artists
French Montana and Iggy Azalea are an official item! The two
were spotted together on a fun-filled trip to Cabo San Lucas
and have been an item ever since. We are hoping they will
create some music together now!
4. Leonardo DiCaprio & Nina Agdal: Hollywood heartthrob,

Leonardo DiCaprio, is one of the most talented actors in the
industry. He’s no stranger to dating Victoria’s Secret angels,
and now he’s dating a new one! Nina and Leo began dating this
summer, and they have been vacationing all over the world ever
since. The celebrity relationship that travels together, stays
together!
Related Link: Bigger Is Better: Best Celebrity Engagement
Wedding Rings
5. Jojo Fletcher & Jordan Rodgers: Who doesn’t love watching
The Bachelorette? Jojo and Jordan went public in August,
appeared happy in love on Good Morning America, and the two
love birds have been vacationing a lot! As they say on the
show, these two definitely WILL accept the final rose!
Who are your favorite celebrity couples to watch? Comment
below!

10 Celebrity Couples Who Have
Made Marriage Work

By
Katie Gray
Marriage is a big commitment which entails a lot of ups and
downs. There are always going to be challenges and hard times,
but that makes the good times feel even greater. A lot of
celebrity relationships have found the right balance to make
their romance a success. Nobody said marriage would be easy,
but they said it would be worth it. There are many celebrity
couples who have found how to make it work!

Cupid has compiled 10 celebrity
couples who have made marriage
work:
1. John Legend & Chrissy Teigen: Musician John Legend and his
model wife, Chrissy Teigen, give us major relationship goals.
They are also now proud parents! This celebrity couple even
posts videos of themselves cooking. Teigen has a cookbook out,
and Legend writes love songs about her and then serenades her.
How romantic!

2. Prince William & Princess Kate: The royal wedding was
watched by millions of people around the world. Prince William
and Princess Kate are living a real fairy tale. They have the
celebrity babies now to go with it: Prince George and Princess
Charlotte. In photographs, taken at events, Prince William and
Princess Kate are always looking adoringly at one another.
It’s apparent that their love is genuine!
3. Sofia Vergara & Joe Manganiello: Sofia Vergara is a model,
actress and comedian. What’s not to love about her? The
Colombian beauty shows us that life is a roller coaster, but
life is beautiful. She’s been through a lot, however; she is
happily married to fellow actor, Joe Manganiello now. The duo
got hitched in Palm Beach and are living in bliss.
Related Link: Our 10 Favorite Celebrity Couple Athletes
4. Sarah Jessica Parker & Matthew Broderick: Sarah Jessica
Parker is known most notably for her iconic role of Carrie
Bradshaw on Sex and the City. She’s had many famous roles in
film and television. Parker is also married to actor, Matthew
Broderick, and has been for decades. The two also are proud
parents and live in New York City. They teach their children
the importance of money and hard work.
5. Jennifer Aniston & Justin Theroux: Jennifer Aniston is best
known for her role on Friends as Rachel Green. The actress is
now married to fellow actor, Justin Theroux. This love story
shows us that with time, things fall into place. We must be
patient and good things happen.
6. Teresa Giudice & Joe Giudice: Star of The Real Housewives
of New Jersey, Teresa Giudice, really is Super T. She’s a wife
to Joe Giudice, is a New York Times bestselling author of five
books, and is the mother to four beautiful daughters: Gia,
Gabriella, Milania and Audriana. She recently went to jail for
almost a year, and now her husband is away in jail for a
couple of years. They make the distance and tough

circumstances work. That is what marriage and family is all
about!
7. Tom Hanks & Rita Wilson: This celebrity marriage is famous
for making it work. Tom Hanks and Rita Wilson are notable for
being amazing actors and kind people. The legendary actors got
married in 1988. They stay out of bad publicity and truly love
one another. They have big hearts!
Related Link: Bigger Is Better: Top 6 Celebrity Engagement
Rings
8. Mark Wahlberg & Rhea Durham: In 2009, Mark Wahlberg and
Rhea Durham tied the knot. Wahlberg, AKA Marky Mark, is well
known for being a talented actor and Roman Catholic. In his
earlier days, he was a rapper and had the group Marky Mark and
The Funky Bunch. He then went on to have successful roles in
films. He married model Rhea Durham and they have four
children together. This celebrity marriage shows us how to
balance our work lives and our personal lives.
9. Leah Remini & Angelo Pagan: Brooklyn native Leah Remini is
famously known as playing Carrie Heffernan on the hit sitcom
The King of Queens. She played opposite of Kevin James, who
played her TV husband, Doug Heffernan. In real life she’s
married to Angelo Pagan, and they have one beautiful daughter
together.
10. Faith Hill & Tim McGraw: This celebrity couple is country
music royalty. The duo tied the knot in 1996 and have been
happily married ever since. There is never negative press
about their marriage, and it’s instead all positive and full
of love. These two even sing beautiful love duets together.
The country couple are also proud parents!
Who are your favorite celebrity marriages? Comment below!

6 Celebrity Weddings We Can’t
Wait To Watch

By
Katie Gray
We’re going to the chapel and we’re going to watch celebrity
weddings! When our favorite celebrity couples have been in
celebrity relationships for some time, we can’t help
but envision their futures together – and that includes
celebrity weddings and celebrity babies! We wish these
successful six celebrity couples all of the happiness in the
world.

Cupid has compiled the 6 celebrity
weddings we can’t wait for:
1. Kate Upton & Justin Verlander: Talk about pitch perfect!
Justin Verlander, baseball pitcher for the Detroit Tigers of
the MLB, is dating supermodel, Kate Upton. We know that their
celebrity wedding would be gorgeous! Verlander has a net worth
of $60 million and his annual salary is $28 million. The
Sports Illustrated model is also super successful. We can’t
wait to watch this love story unfold, they are America’s
Sweethearts.
2. Kevin Hart & Eniko Parrish: Comedian Kevin Hart is known
for making us laugh! Hart and Eniko Parrish have been giving
us major relationship goals. They were at the top of our
anticipated weddings list, and they just tied the knot in a
luxurious ceremony on August 13th. They are now on a honeymoon
in St. Barts and we can’t wait to see their photos! We look
forward to the day they decide to have celebrity babies.
3. Miranda Kerr & Evan Spiegel: Supermodel Miranda Kerr and
Snapchat CEO Evan Spiegel, are engaged, and we cannot wait to
see their wedding pics! They are so cute. When they announced
their engagement, they did it with a special custom Snapchat
filter – how appropriate!
Related Link: 5 Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite
4. Kendrick Lamar & Whitney Alford: Hip hop recording artist
Kendrick Lamar is engaged to his longtime girlfriend, Whitney
Alford, and we are excited to watch their celebrity wedding
take place. Lamar is a cousin of Nick Young, who plays for the
Los Angeles Lakers.
5. Robert Pattinson & FKA Twigs: The Twilight star, Robert
Pattinson, got engaged last year to singer FKA Twigs. He
gained a lot of notoriety and fame by playing vampire, Edward

Cullen, in the Twilight saga. Although this is real life and
they aren’t vampires, we can’t wait to see their love story
grow.
Related Link: Bigger Is Better: Top 6 Celebrity Couple
Engagement Rings
6. Pippa Middleton & James Matthew: We can’t get enough of the
royal family! Princess Kate Middleton’s sister, Pippa
Middleton, is engaged! James Matthew, the future groom, is a
hedge fund manager, and he surprised her when he popped the
question. She was spotted sporting a gorgeous engagement ring
the very next day and the engagement notice informed us that
they will wed next year. Woohoo!
What upcoming celebrity weddings are you excited to watch?
Comment below!

Our 10 Favorite
Couple Athletes

Celebrity

By
Katie Gray
Ahhh, there is nothing like our favorite celebrity couple
athletes! The couples that workout together, play sports and
support one another on the sidelines – stay together. Our
favorite athletic couples vary in sport: baseball, football,
basketball, hockey and so forth. Many of these celebrity
relationships have led to gorgeous celebrity weddings and
beautiful celebrity babies.

Cupid has compiled our 10 favorite
celebrity couple athlete couples:
1. Tom Brady & Gisele Bundchen: The world’s most famous
supermodel and former Victoria’s Secret angel, Gisele
Bundchen, is married to NFL star Tom Brady. The two have cute
celebrity babies together and live a healthy lifestyle.
Frequently, she is spotted cheering him on at games, and in
the past, the SuperBowl!

2. Jermichael & Courtney Finley: The Green Bay Packers
football team are the best in the NFL and have won numerous
SuperBowl titles. On the team, Jermichael Finley is an asset,
but he also is known for being a husband and father. He’s
married to Courtney Finley, and the two are one of the cutest
couples who are underrated for sure. The proud parents always
support one another on social media, on the field, at home and
so forth. Major relationship goals!
3. Justin Verlander & Kate Upton: MLB pitcher for the Tigers,
Justin Verlander, and supermodel, Kate Upton, are a pretty
pair. They are our favorite engaged celebrity couple, and we
can’t wait for the wedding!
4. Kroy Biermann & Kim Zolciak: Don’t Be Tardy For The Party!
Kim Zolciak came into the public eye when she starred on Bravo
TV’s The Real Housewives of Atlanta. She then got her own
spin-off show with her husband, Kroy Biermann, who plays in
the NFL. This celebrity couple is the modern day Brady Bunch!
5. Nick Young & Iggy Azalea: Rapper Iggy Azalea has been
dating Nick Young, who plays for the L.A. Lakers. He’s also
the cousin of hip hop artist, Kendrick Lamar. This celebrity
relationship is going strong! How cute are they?
Related Link: 5 Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite
6. Stephen & Ayesha Curry: You’ve probably heard Drake rap
about NBA star Stephen Curry. Does the line “Steph Curry with
the shot” ring a bell? Not only is he one of the best players
in the entire NBA, off the court he’s also happily married to
Ayesha Curry. We love this down to earth couple.
7. Shakira & Gerard Pique: Her hips don’t lie! Pop star
Shakira is known for her dance moves. However, she’s also a
great wife to Gerard Pique, professional footballer for
Barcelona. She’s a fantastic mother, too, and works hard. In
fact, her net worth of $300 million dollars proves it.

8. Carrie Underwood & Mike Fisher: Country cutie Carrie
Underwood is not only a talented singer and performer, but is
also a great wife and mother. She had a celebrity wedding to
Mike Fisher, professional hockey player, in 2010. Then, the
couple introduced their celebrity baby boy in 2015.
Related Link: Bigger Is Better: Top 6 Celebrity Couple
Engagement Rings
9. Jessie James & Eric Decker: Country singer-songwriter
Jessie James married NFL star Eric Decker in 2013. The
Minnesota native plays for the New York Jets. They then
welcomed a beautiful baby girl, Vivianne Rose. In 2014, they
starred in an E! reality series, Eric & Jessie: Game On.
10. Ryan Braun & Larisa Fraser: Ryan Braun plays for the
Milwaukee Brewers and is one of the cutest players in the MLB
– hands down. He’s married to actress and model, Larisa
Fraser.
Who are your favorite celebrity couple athletes? Share in the
comments below!

Celebrity Videos: 5 Steamiest
Movie Kisses

By
Katie Gray
One of the best parts about romantic comedies is that moment
when the main characters finally have their big first kiss.
The entire plot in these movies usually builds up to that one
big moment. The stars align, we hear the appropriate music
playing in the background, and it’s as if we can see birds
flying around the couples’ heads. Some of our favorite
celebrity couples star in these movies! We love watching these
celebrity relationships on the silver screen in the form of
celebrity videos.

Cupid has compiled the five best
steamy movie kisses:
1. Titanic: “I’ll never let go!” Arguably one of the most
romantic films of all time is Titanic. The 1997 James Cameron
film starred Leonardo DiCaprio and Kate Winslet. To this day,
it remains a classic! There are a few kisses in a few scenes
of this movie that earn it a spot on our top kiss list.

2. Spiderman: This will go down as one of the most epic kisses
of all time! The famous Spiderman kiss is iconic. Tobey
Maguire and Kirsten Dunst starred in the 2002 flick, and it is
definitely one of the best steamy movie kisses. This comic
book classic is one for the books.
Related Link: 5 Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite
3. Juno: Juno is a cute movie and is cleverly written. In
fact, Diablo Cody won the Academy Award for ‘Best Screenplay’
for it! Juno and Paulie Bleeker finally tell each other how
they feel about one another, and kiss, toward the end of the
film. The scene is also made comedic, as their friend looks on
at cheer practice. They are young, fresh and genuine. The
sincerity of this couple earns them a spot on our list.
4. Walk The Line: The love story of Johnny Cash and June
Carter is truly inspiring! Watching the biopic, Walk The Line,
is beautiful, too. Joaquin Phoenix and Reese Witherspoon star
in the film, and at the end they share a steamy kiss on stage.
It’s definitely one of the steamiest movie kisses of all time.
“Because you’re mine, I walk the line” is right! The role even
earned Witherspoon an Oscar for “Best Actress” and Phoenix and
Witherspoon both won Golden Globes for their portrayals as
well. This true love story gives us all hope. Johnny Cash was
once asked about his idea of paradise and he replied, “This
morning, with her, having coffee.” Perfection!
Related Link: Bigger Is Better: Top 6 Celebrity Couple
Engagement Rings
5. The Notebook: Is there anyone on this plant who hasn’t seen
The Notebook? Author, Nicholas Sparks, outdid himself with
this one when he wrote the book the movie is based upon. The
film became an instant romantic classic, just as the novel was
a #1 New York Times Bestseller. The movie starred Ryan Gosling
and Rachel McAdams, and there are a couple of steamy kisses in
the film that top our list! “If you’re a bird, I’m a bird.”

What are your favorite movie kisses? Tell us in your comments
below!

5 Celebrity Couples We Want
to Reunite

By
Katie Gray
We love it when our favorite stars become a celebrity couple.
However, sometimes the celebrity relationship doesn’t last and
they have to go their separate ways. Some of our favorite
celebs even had celebrity weddings and children together. That
doesn’t mean we can’t remember the good memories though.

Here’s to nostalgia and wishful thinking!

Cupid
has
compiled
the
five
celebrity couples we want to
reunite:
1. Miranda Lambert & Blake Shelton: They were the cutest
country couple! Miranda Lambert and Blake Shelton are both
country music artists, singers and songwriters. They were a
match made in heaven. Their celebrity wedding was beautiful
and we loved it when they performed songs together. Sadly,
they got divorced. However; they left us with a lot of great
music!
2. Taylor Swift & Taylor Lautner: Who could forget Taylor and
Taylor? People loved to joke that if they got married, their
names would both be Taylor Lautner. The singer, Taylor Swift,
and the actor, Taylor Lautner were a pretty pair. They even
participated in the film Valentine’s Day together, and it was
awesome. Sometimes young love doesn’t last though, but it was
fun while it lasted!
Related Link: Celebrity Couples Saving The Earth
3. Selena Gomez & Justin Bieber: Remember the height of the
Bieber Fever? Pop singers Selena Gomez and Justin Bieber were
a hot item. Their relationship took several twists and turns
in the media. Fans loved that they were together. Even though
the celebrity relationship ended in a break-up, they still
have respect for one another and are proud when the other
person accomplishes something. Luckily, they’ve both come out
with catchy songs for us to jam to!
4. Reese Witherspoon & Ryan Phillippe: Reese Witherspoon is
America’s Sweetheart. When she met Ryan Phillippe while they
starred in the cult classic film, Cruel Intentions, they hit

it off. He attended her birthday party and she said to him,
“Are you my present?” So cute! They had a celebrity wedding
and have two children together. Sometimes good things come to
an end so better things can fall together. They both co-parent
as a family unit and have moved on. However; they were the
‘it’ couple for several years.
Related Link: Bigger Is Better: Top 6 Celebrity Couple
Engagement Rings
5. Gisele Bundchen & Leonardo DiCaprio: Gisele Bundchen is the
highest paid supermodel in the world. She was also famously a
Victoria’s Secret angel. When she dated, Hollywood heartthrob,
Leonardo DiCaprio, it was the most beautiful couple ever. He
is known for dating supermodels but their relationship
actually lasted a few years. The pair remain good friends
though. When she gave birth to her babies with Tom Brady, he
even sent her a gift. See, sometimes you can be friends with
your ex-partner!
What celebrity couples do you want to reunite?

Top 10 Sexy, Successful,
Single Celebrity Women Over
40

By
Katie Gray
They say your 40’s are the best years of your life! These
famous celebrities show us that this statement is so accurate.
Many of these stars have been in celebrity relationships, but
right now they are on the market. Whether they’re in the film
or music industry, there is no doubt that these stars are
successful, sexy and single. They prove that you really can
have it all. Age is just a number, and you must always reach
for the stars!

Cupid has compiled the top 10 sexy,
successful and single celebrity
women over 40:
1. Jennifer Lopez (47): Don’t be fooled by the rocks that she
got, she’s still Jenny from the block! Jennifer Lopez is a
triple threat; singer, dancer and actress. Her major breakout
was her lead role in the film Selena. Since then, she’s
starred in films and TV series, has released many albums and

even wrote a memoir. She has her own fashion and perfume lines
as well and was a celebrity judge on American Idol. The mother
of two has had highly publicized relationships including with
Marc Anthony and Ben Affleck. Lopez is also famously known for
her behind, which led to her hit song with Iggy, “Booty.” In
fact, the song “I Like Big Butts” by Sir Mix A Lot was
inspired by her! There isn’t an industry that this mami can’t
tackle! She is a hottie for life.
2. Madonna (57): ‘Cause you know that we are living in a
material world, and she is a material girl! Madonna is the
ultimate Queen of Pop! She still looks sexy at 57, puts on
concerts and is in the best shape of her life. She frequently
runs through Central Park, stays active and even does flips at
her concerts. Who could forget her famous Superbowl Halftime
Show performance? Madonna is still putting out new music, and
we bet that her career will never die. Although now she is
single, she’s a happy mother of four and has a net worth of
$800 million!
Related Link: Hollywood’s Most Unexpected Celebrity Couples
3. Diane Keaton (70): One of the biggest names in the industry
is Diane Keaton. She’s won too many awards to count. Her first
major role was in The Godfather, and her career took off after
that. She’s never been married and doesn’t intend to change
that. In the past, she’s had notable celebrity relationships,
such as with Woody Allen. She’s also a mother of two. Keaton
shows us we can be successful and live our lives the way we
want! There is no ‘right way.’
4. Jennifer Garner (44): Golden Globe and SAG Award winner,
Jennifer Garner, has been killin’ it in the world of film and
television for decades. She played CIA agent Sydney Bristow on
Alias, but can also do funny comedies like 13 Going On 30. She
separated from her husband Ben Affleck last year, and they
have three children together. Garner is attractive, smart, and
educated, with a great personality. She definitely is

successful, sexy and now single!
5. Halle Berry (49): Oscar winner Halle Berry has starred in
numerous films and she is often praised by the critics. She
won the ‘Best Actress’ Academy Award for her role in Monster’s
Ball – making her the only black female to win this title to
date. That is a huge accomplishment! She has been married
three times, has two children, and is currently single and
ready to mingle!
6. Marisa Tomei (51): Everyone knows Marisa Tomei best from
the comedy film My Cousin Vinny. She’s starred in numerous
critically acclaimed films and it’s earned her awards and
notoriety. Although she’s had two relationships, she really
isn’t about the married life. Tomei has stated, “I’m not that
big a fan of marriage as an institution, and I don’t know why
women need to have children to be seen as complete human
beings.”
7. Drea de Matteo (44): Italian-American actress Drea de
Matteo had her breakout role on The Sopranos as Adriana La
Cerva. Her portrayal of that character scored her an Emmy
award! Now she currently stars on Shades of Blue with Jennifer
Lopez and Ray Liotta. Although she isn’t dating anyone right
now, she was with Shooter Jennings for many years and they
have two beautiful children together.
8. Nicolette Sheridan (52): Although she’s had her share of
relationships in the public eye, Nicolette Sheridan is not
married. Her most famous celebrity relationship was with
Michael Bolton. You may remember her best as the character
Edie on ABC’s hit Desperate Housewives! There is no doubt
about it that she is smoking hot! She plays the roles of
sultry characters a lot, and does risqué campaigns. Go girl!
Related Link: 5 Stars in Open Celebrity Relationships
9. Gwyneth Paltrow (43): Gwyneth Paltrow has been acting for a
couple of decades, with many films under her belt. She was

famously married to Chris Martin, of Coldplay, until last
year. The pair have two children together. She also founded
Goop, which is a popular online site. She is even the author
of two cookbooks and the founder of a lifestyle company. She’s
been the face of Coach and perfume for Estee Lauder, too.
Paltrow shows us that you can be sexy, successful and single
with children all at the same time.
10. Edie Falco (53): You may know her as Carmela Soprano or
“Nurse Jackie”, but it’s no denying that Edie Falco rules the
television scene. She’s a talented actress, with numerous
award wins to prove it. Falco also is a breast cancer survivor
and looks great for her age. She is not married, but has
adopted two children. It’s true that we get better and better
as we age.
Who are your favorite successful, sexy, single, female
celebrities? Comment below!

Most Dateable & Un-Dateable
Hollywood Celebrities

By
Katie Gray
Some of our favorite celebrity couples have their celebrity
relationship out in the open, while others keep them more
private. There are many celebrities who keep their personal
lives private when it comes to dating, but often they will
discuss their dating status, their interest or lack thereof in
marriage, celebrity weddings or celebrity engagements. Whether
they are ready for a committed relationship or are content
being an eligible bachelor(ette), all that matters is if
they’re happy!

Cupid has listed the most dateable
and
un-dateable
Hollywood
celebrities right now:
Dateable:
1. Margot Robbie: What’s not to love about this attractive
Aussie actress? Margot Robbie is best known for her breakout

role in The Wolf of Wall Street, where she played ‘The Duchess
of Bay Ridge,’ opposite Hollywood heartthrob Leonardo
DiCaprio. She has stated that she is looking for a “rugged
boyfriend.” She definitely will find what she’s looking for!
2. Rachel McAdams: This actress has been stealing the show
with her hit films like The Notebook, Mean Girls, Midnight in
Paris and Sherlock Holmes. She’s had a few publicized
celebrity relationships like with Ryan Gosling, who she costarred alongside in the classic love story The Notebook.
She’s the type of girl you can take home to meet your family,
is hard-working and balances her media and private lives
perfectly.
Related Link: Bigger Is Better: Top 6 Celebrity Couple
Engagement Rings
3. Chace Crawford: This hunk is best known for his role as
Nate Archibald on the hit series Gossip Girl. He hasn’t been
in a publicized or confirmed relationship in quite some time.
Many sources feel as though he’s ready to date!
4. Ariana Grande: She’s so into you! Pop princess, Ariana
Grande, may sing about how she has one less problem without
you. However; after a couple of celebrity relationships she is
single now and ready to start something new. After all; she is
a ‘Dangerous Woman!’ We can’t wait to hear new songs from this
songstress as her dating life evolves!
5. Jake Gyllenhaal: This cute actor is always seen on the
streets of New York City and has made countless amazing films.
It’s definitely in the family, as his sister Maggie Gyllenhaal
is also a popular actress. Nobody has heard of him really
officially dating since his romance with Taylor Swift back in
2011. We’re sure he would be a great date!
Un-dateable:
1. Diane Keaton: This famous actress is an icon. Although she

has been in some celebrity relationships, she has stated that
dating is probably out of the picture right now. She has also
said that she believes the old maid is a myth, and she’s happy
even without marriage. It’s true that you make your own
happiness and have to choose what is best for you!
2. Mindy Kaling: This comedian has been keeping us all
entertained with her show The Mindy Project. In addition, her
books are hilarious, too. She is busy with her career and has
stated publicly that she doesn’t have time to date. In fact,
she jokes about her love life. A good sense of humor is key!
Related Link: 7 Most Hyped Celebrity Weddings of the Last
Decade
3. Hugh Grant: Notable actor Hugh Grant is no stranger when it
comes to celebrity relationships. One of his most famous was
with fellow Brit, Elizabeth Hurley. Although their love story
ended, he’s the Godfather to her son. In addition, he’s a
father, but isn’t looking to marry right now. He starred in
the movie Nine Months back in the 90’s, and his character
didn’t want marriage and children either until his views
changed toward the end of the movie. Maybe this will happen to
the actor, too! Life imitates art.
4. Kourtney Kardashian: Member of the Kardashian Klan,
Kourtney Kardashian, is a proud mother. However; she chose to
never marry her longtime partner Scott Disick, the father of
her children. She is like many women who choose to focus on
family and not so much marriage. It’s not that she doesn’t
like it, she just prefers to not put a title on anything right
now.
5. Chelsea Handler: Comedian Chelsea Handler is not married,
and she’s happy about that. She once stated that when she was
a little kid, her dad told her that she was not the “marrying
kind” and she says she thought it was a “huge compliment.”
Who are your favorite dateable and un-dateable celebrities?

Comment below!

Bigger Is Better: Top 6
Celebrity Couple Engagement
Rings

By
Katie Gray
Size matters when it comes to celebrity engagement rings! When
the stars align and true love develops among our favorite
celebrity couples, they take it to a whole new level. Bold,
beautiful and big diamonds are the top choice when it comes to

selecting a ring. The gorgeous pieces of jewelry are just a
precursor to the extravagant celebrity weddings that occur.
These celebs go all out!

Cupid has compiled the top six
celebrity engagement rings of all
time:
1. Kate Middleton: The Duchess of Cambridge, Kate Middleton,
is royalty. Therefore; her engagement ring is regal and suited
for the Princess that she is. In fact, her ring belonged to
her mother-in-law, Princess Diana, Princess of Wales. It’s a
gorgeous 18 carat sapphire and diamond ring. Long live the
love story of Prince William and Princess Kate!
2. Paris Hilton: Socialite, jetsetter, model and heiress,
Paris Hilton, is American royalty. Her family dynasty is worth
millions of dollars and their family tree has included
Hollywood starlets Elizabeth Taylor and Zsa Zsa Gabor. In
2005, Hilton was engaged to shipping heir, Paris Latsis. She
received not one, but two engagement rings. He spent close to
$5 million on her huge 24 carat diamond engagement ring that
has since become iconic. It was so large that it sometimes
hurt her hand, so he bought her a second engagement ring from
Cartier to wear when her finger was sore. Now, that is love!
Related Link: 7 Most Hyped Celebrity Weddings of the Last
Decade
3. Jennifer Aniston: One of the most talented actresses in the
industry, Jennifer Aniston, was proposed to in 2012 by Justin
Theroux with a stunning 8 carat emerald cut solitaire ring
that is worth $500,000! The Friends star’s ring is as elegant
as her celebrity wedding was that followed. She deserves the
world! Cheers to the happy couple!

4. Elizabeth Hurley: Supermodel and actress Elizabeth Hurley
is known for many things: being the face of Estée Lauder,
wearing the iconic Versace safety pin dress, being close
friends with legends like Elton John, and dating top notch men
like Hugh Grant. Cricket player Shane Wame gave Hurley a 9
carat platinum engagement ring in 2011 that features diamonds
and a blue sapphire that pays homage to their British roots.
Related Link: Celebrity Couples Saving the Earth
5. Kim Kardashian: Keeping Up With Kim Kardashian! Rapper,
Kanye West, proposed to Kardashian with a 15 carat engagement
ring designed by Lorraine Schwartz that cost $8 million! The
cushion cut diamond is enormous and is surrounded by a pave
band of smaller diamonds. Nobody would expect anything less
from these opulent celebs.
6. Jessica Biel: Justin Timberlake, pop star, gave actress
Jessica Biel a beautiful engagement ring in 2011. The
large round diamond is surrounded by rows of smaller diamonds.
The detailed band features rope style sides and blackened
platinum to give it a vintage appearance. This unique ring is
a stunner!
What celebrity engagement rings are your favorites? Comment
below!

